
 

 

 

Regarding flight number JK 5022 

 

Palma de Mallorca, 20th of August 2008, 15.45 p.m. Spanair regrets to confirm that its 

flight number JK 5022 from Madrid to Las Palmas de Gran Canarias was involved in an 

accident at Madrid, at 14.45 hrs local time today. 

 

JK is a code share flight with Lufthansa LH 255. 

  

Spanair is doing everything possible to assist the Spanish authorities at this difficult 

time. Spanair will provide further information as soon as it becomes available. 

 
As soon as is possible Spanair will offer a direct phone number to attend passengers’ 
family of the flight JK 5022.  

*Code-share – When two or more airlines state their flight number in the timetable for 

the same flight, while only one of the airlines operates the flight. 
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